

January 4, 2013

Bart Russell, Principal Barton Russell & Associates 1245 Farmington Avenue West Hartford, CT 06107

Dear Bart:

I am writing on behalf of the NATaT Board of Directors to let you know it would like to enter into a collaborative agreement with Barton Russell & Associates to develop and manage new, national initiatives designed to shine the spotlight on extraordinary local government leaders and their towns and townships. We understand that NATaT will serve as the sponsoring organization of projects it agrees to collaborate with you on, and that Barton Russell & Associates will develop, market, and manage such projects for NATaT.

We look forward to working with you on these endeavors.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Imo

NATal Federal Director